
From: Lynn Gates    

Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2025 10:56 AM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Cc: Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Alex 
<Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, 
Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff <Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Clark, 
Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Danko, John-Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; 
Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom 
<Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt <Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, 
Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; 
Kroetsch, Cameron <Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen 
<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor 
<Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted <Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca> 

 

Subject: 2025 City of Hamilton Budget 

 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Dear Mayor and Councillors.  

 

As final budget decisions are being made, citizens are counting on you to appropriately 
fund initiatives to prevent and remediate further flooding disasters in Hamilton. All 
projects should be analyzed within a Climate Crisis and Biodiversity Framework.  

 

Development beyond existing infrastructure should be put on hold to provide more 
funds to repair old pipes and to expand permeable surfaces. Urban native tree planting 
should be accelerated and all remaining wetlands protected. Swift action now could 
save the City and citizens millions of dollars over the next decade. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lynn Gates 

Ward 1 


